
 
2-1, Otemachi 2-Chome 

Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8105 JAPAN 

February 20, 2025 

 

Product Change Notification Letter 
 

Dear Valued Customer  
 

 
This letter is to inform to users of Cellufine products.   

Regarding the production of Cellufine listed below, JNC have decided to add some raw 

material suppliers to ensure a stable supply. There will be no changes to the basic manufacturing 

recipe or specifications due to this change. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Product name:  

Cellufine MAX Phenyl 

Cellufine MAX Phenyl LS 

Cellufine Phenyl EX 

 

Product Change: 

Addition of some raw material suppliers 

 

Reason of change: 

Improve workability and visibility of the contents.  

 

Schedule: 

Applies to products shipped on or after February 20, 2025. 

 

Please contact JNC Corp. (cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp) if you have additional questions. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Life Chemicals Division 

JNC CORPORATION 

e-mail: cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp 

 


